January 17th 2022

Update

Dear Residents and Families,

Due to a staff member testing positive to Covid-19, the Public Health have ordered residents to remain in their suites.

Public Health have informed us that recent isolation guidelines have changed.

Residents will be required to have two rapid tests 24hrs apart. If the resident tests negative for both tests, are asymptomatic and have had 3 vaccines they will be able to come out of isolation. If a resident tests positive, is showing symptoms or has only receive 2 vaccines or less they will be required to stay isolated.

Staff will work diligently to get the rapid testing requirements done on everyone as soon as possible within the required guidelines.

Meals will be delivered to residents rooms who are currently on our meal program. Any clarification can be obtained by calling the dietary department. 905-372-1150 etc 237

Visits will be limited to essential care providers until further notice. The same screening protocols will apply.

Thank you for your cooperation

Micki McLean, General Manager Dana Dudley, Director if Care